Paul & 0 Architects has won planning permission for a new country house
near Darsham in Suffolk. The scheme, known as the Wilderness House, is
being hailed as one of the last country houses to gain permission before the
introduction of forthcoming PPGT legislation, which will instruct planners

torefuse consent for such buildings.



